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MEMORANDUM 

To:         The PVAMU Campus Community 

From:    Sarina Willis, Vice President for Enrollment Management 

Date:     March 27, 2020 

Re:         Enrollment Management Offices Closed to Walk-In Traffic 

 

The Offices of Student Financial Aid and the Registrar, located on the third floor of the Willie A. Tempton 
Sr. Memorial Student Center (MSC), and the Office of Undergraduate Admissions, located in Anderson 
Hall, closed to walk-in traffic on Wednesday, March 25,  in response to COVID-19.   
 
All staff can be reached via telephone or e-mail. The departmental e-mails and phone numbers for each 
department can be found below. We are expecting to have the option of virtual meetings available 
soon. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation while we continue to offer as many services as 
possible during this changing environment. 
 
Regular updates regarding the coronavirus disease can be found on the Prairie View A&M University 

COVID-19 webpage. 

 
Office of Student Financial Aid & Scholarships   Office of the Registrar 
Phone: (936) 261-1000, prompt 1    Phone: 936-261-1000, prompt 2 
Email: fadmail@pvamu.edu     Fax: 936-261-1051 
        Email: registrar@pvamu.edu 
 
Office of Undergraduate Admissions 
Phone: (936) 261-1000, prompt 3 
(936) 261-1069 
 
Email all undergraduate inquiries to admissions@pvamu.edu 
Email all transfer inquiries to transferadmissions@pvamu.edu 
Email all Electronic College Transcripts Ldbrown@pvamu.edu or mecook@pvamu.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
xc:  

James M. Palmer 
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